
 

The Georgia State USBC WBA would like to honor the 

person who has promoted the annual State Tournament so 

successfully by submitting the most Team entries this 

year.  People like this are special and help make the 

tournament a success. 

 

Our Georgia State USBC WBA Association Manager will 

verify the number of entries sent by any one person and 

will determine a winner. 

 

Requirements are: 

 

 Must be a member in good standing with Georgia State 

USBC WBA/BA, USBC and your local association. 

 

 Must have submitted the most State Tournament 

    entries with a minimum of 7 Team entries. 

 

Winners will be announced at the Annual State Meeting 

in March. 


